Gentet, Matthias

Sent: T 3

To: Planning

Subject: Objection to: 2013/6326/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

To the London Borough of Camden
Development Management. WCIH §ND

Reference: 2013/6326/P
As a regular visitor to I would like to add my objections to the proposed development changes to Leeder
House and 6 Erskine Road.

The grounds as follows:

1) Leeder House and the other units are suitable for continued business use and should be protected as such
as indicated in policy DP13

2) The site is within the Primrose Hill Conservation Arca. The change of use and the proposed physical
alterations are oul of keeping with the character and appearance of the Conservation Area.

3) Loss of employment both direct and indirect from reduced foot traffic, which will impact on local
businesses.

1 would be grateful if you would keep me informed with reference to these proposed changes.

Yours sincerely







